
 

Please note that we finish for half term on Friday 28th May and the 
children will return to school on Tuesday 8th June 2021.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

Tuesday, 25th May 2021 

  

 
Dear Parent and Carers,  

We have had a really busy term in school with lots of ‘buzz’ around the academy. The Yr5 children have 
enjoyed their swimming sessions, EYFS enjoyed their Royal Party, Yr4 have patiently created masks for 
their topic work and much more. We are now waiting for the alpacas to arrive after half term which will 
bring a lot of excitement to the children!  

Have a lovely restful break and thank you for your continued support.   

 

Best Regards, 

Mrs Rathore- Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Letters are going out to Nursery and 

Reception children this week so 

please look out for these. Regarding 

the current children here at the 

academy they will know by the end of 

June who their teacher is for next 

year 

 
 

We have now successfully rolled out the ipads to all KS2 children and 

after half term we shall be giving all the KS1 children an ipad to take 

home and bring in to school every day. Please note the following 

regarding the ipads: 

• Only the child who the ipad is assigned to may use this device 

• The device is for learning only 

• Children must not download anything on these ipads or change the 
apple ID (If this happens then there will be a charge for rectifying this) 

• All activity at home and school is monitored through our web filtering 
system, this means if the children go on something they shouldn’t then 
we will be sent the date, time, web address and a screen shot of what 
they have been on 

• Parents need to monitor use at home to keep their children safe 

• Please bring your ipad in a carrier bag every day (so it is not dropped on 
the way to school and damaged) 

• Any deliberate damage will be assessed, and the parents will be charged 
accordingly (See agreement) 

 

 

As we approach the end of term I wanted to take this opportunity to talk about transition, Year 6 children moving into their secondary 

schools and new children arriving in Nursery and Reception and of course our current children who will be moving to the next year.   

As of yet we are awaiting news on transition from many Secondary school, Holyhead have confirmed that there will be a half day transition 

on Wednesday 7th July, 12.10am-3.15pm, the rest of the secondary schools have yet to get back to us. We will expect those children to be 

in school here at Oasis Boulton in the morning and you may collect your child at 11.15am. Unfortunately, we will not be able to provide hot 

meals that day for the children as they will be leaving early so please ensure they have enough time to eat before going to Holyhead at 

12.10pm. If your child is a free school meal, please request a packed lunch by ringing the main office the first week back.  

 

A message from the Principal  

 

            Food Pantry 

Thank you to all the parents who are 

accessing the Food pantry on a 

Wednesday between 9-11am, please do 

visit us every week at the hub community 

house (Next to the School).  

 


